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End of Year Activities  

At the end of this week, we only have 4 weeks until the end of the school 
year.  This time will be very busy with lots of school events such as SRC 
speeches and elections, reports, presentation days, the Year 6 farewell 
dinner and graduation.  We will also have day excursions for all stages.  
Enjoy the end of year activities but stay safe and sensible, so you can enjoy 
all the opportunities that our school provides.  

2022 WHS Excel Class 
 

Ten of our students have been accepted into the 2022 Woolgoolga High 
School Excel Class. 
 

Congratulations to:  
 

Ruby Cramp, 
Herkiran Kaur, 
Manjot Kaur, 
Taylah McMillan, 
Bhavan Mann, 
Sukhleen Randhawa, 
Jasman Sahota, 
Gursev Singh, 
Isobel Stockton and 
Raiven Woodward. 
 

We wish you and all our Year 6 students well in your transition to high school.  
 

Library Books 
 

This week was the last week for 
students to borrow from the library with 
all books due back by Friday 3rd of 
December. Please help your children 
locate and return any missing library 
books as soon as possible. If your child 
believes they have returned their book, 
please ask them to see library staff for 
assistance to check the shelves.  



 Seahorse Café  
 

The Seahorse Café is currently 
open from Tuesday to Friday 

for lunch and recess.  

 

Woolgoolga Public School - Weeks Ahead 

Week 8 Week 9 Week 10 
 

Monday 22nd November 
SRC Grade Speeches 

 

Tuesday 23rd November  
Year 6 Surfing 

 

Thursday 25th November  
Year 5 Surfing 

 

Friday 26th November 
Kindy Transition 

12:30pm – 2:00pm 
 

 

Monday 29th November 
SRC Speeches (Zoom) 

and voting 
 

Tuesday 30th November  
Year 6 Surfing 

 

Thursday 2nd December  
Year 5 Surfing 

 

 

Thursday 9th December  
Year 7, 2022 WHS Orientation 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
 

Friday 10th December 
Years 3-6 Excursion 

Grafton Pool 
 

 

End of Year Day Excursions 
 

A note is going home today 
regarding the K-2 one-day 
excursion to the Saraton Theatre 
and Jacaranda Park in Grafton.  
Please return the permission 
note to your child’s teacher and 
contact the office if you have any 
questions. 
 

Years 3-6 will have a one-day 
excursion to the Grafton pool 
again this year. A note with more 
details will be sent home next 
week.  
 

Years 5 & 6 will attend one-day 
excursions to the Coffs Harbour 
Adventure Centre in Week 11. A 
note with more details will be 
sent home next week.  
 

Year 7, 2022 Orientation 
Woolgoolga High School 

 

Year 7, 2022 WHS Orientation Day 
will be held on Thursday 9th 
December 2021.  Students are to 
travel to WHS by bus or their 
usual mode of school transport.   
Parents will not be able to 
accompany their students into 
the school on this day.  We have 
been advised that students will be 
required to wear masks inside 
buildings at the high school, but 
the high school can provide these 
on the day.  
 

The high school intend to host a 
parent information evening with 
more details to be provided closer 
to the date.  

Students Leaving in 2021/22 
 

To assist our school planning for 
next year, please contact the 
school office if you know your 
family are leaving in 2021/2022.  
This information helps to plan 
classes and minimise disruption 
at the start of the new school year. 
 



A W A R D S  
 

CONGRATULATIONS  

to this week’s  

AWARD WINNERS 
 

Certificate of Merit 
 

• Avleen Kaur  KD 

• Yograj Sidhu  KD 

• Jasman Sodhi  KD 

• Jacob Hutchinson KW 

• Hazel Webb  1W 

• Seth Smith  1/2S 

• Jodhvir Deol  2A 

• Avneet Kaur  2A 

• Zahra Singh  2A 

• Silvanna Bourke  2S 

• Jaiveer Grewal  2S 

• Cooper Holman  2S 

• Rajveer Grewal  4A 

• Ekamdeep Kaur  4A 

• Lillie Blanch  4T 

• Dilshaan Chahal  5B 
 

Certificate of Excellence 
 

• Mehr Mann  KD 

• Anshveer Singh-Brar 1B 

• Hayden Athorn  2A 

• Bella O’Brien  2A 
 

                

Gold Award 
 

Congratulations to Summit Singh-
Bajwa of 4A who will receive his 
Gold Award on Presentation Day.  

School Assemblies 
 

Under Level 3 settings, parents are 
not permitted to attend school 
assemblies.  Awards will be 
presented to students during 
stage assemblies held outdoors.  

Student Banking 
 

The Department of Education has 
advised that school banking 
programs will no longer be run in 
NSW schools from 2022.  Parents 
and carers can continue to make 
deposits into their child’s 
accounts through online transfer 
or at any bank branch. More 
information is available on the 
Department of Education’s school 
banking website.  
 

Our P&C school banking co-
ordinator will continue the in-
school program until the end of 
Term 4.   

 



Prospective 2022 Kindergarten students are having a wonderful 
time at our transition days.  The final transition day is next Friday 
26th November from 12.30pm to 2.00pm. 


